
December 2009     A publication of GWRRA-NY “W”     Rochester, NY
“Friends for Fun, Safety, and Knowledge”

ell, December is here and 2009 is nearly over. 
Thanksgiving is over and Christmas and New
Years are our

next holidays to celebrate. 
With riding essentially over for
this year, it is hard to get in
gear to write about
motorcycling.  There are
some fun things coming up
that are related to our
motorcycling activities even if
we can’t ride.

From NY District Director Paul Wood, January 16
is the date for the NY District meeting.  It will be at the
North Syracuse Fire Hall. NY District staff, Chapter
officers and their Treasurers are expected to attend. We
may want webmasters to attend also. A list of hotels in
the area can be found in the district newsletter.

Our GWRRA Chapter W After Holiday Banquet is
scheduled for Saturday, January 30 at Rick’s Prime Rib
House on Buffalo Road beginning at 6:00 P.M.  This will
be a sit down served dinner.  A sign up sheet with menu
selections and instructions is being sent separately by
email.  You can download the sign up sheet, fill it out and

Mike and Ginny
Schelkun, CD

CD, cont., Page 2 ACD, cont., page 2

ere we are in the seasons of Thanksgiving,
Christmas, New Years and PMS ( parked
motorcycle syndrome ). Since I don’t have any

info to put out about the rides from last month or the
rides for next month, I would like to talk about some of
the things I am thankful for. I am not listing these in any
particular order, but as they come to me.

        I am thankful for my wife. As
most of you know, it’s not an easy job
to put up with my sense of humor and
idiosyncrasies ( or would that be
IDIOTsyncrasies? ). Dee is a

wonderful partner and makes my life
very easy and enjoyable.

 I am thankful for my children and grandchildren.
Each one of them is a unique individual and contribute to
me being proud to be a “Daddy” and “Grampie”.

 I am thankful for my friends. If you are reading
this, I consider you to be one of them, I have always
considered myself to be a “people” person and enjoy
having friends around me to converse and share
experiences with. I thank each of you for the times we
have spent together and I’m looking forward to many
more.

 I am thankful for this wonderful country we live in
with the freedom we have to assemble together,worship
together,travel together and make choices on how we
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You know guys, we could have got here
quicker on our Gold Wings!

send it to me.  If you need a hard copy, contact me and
I will get one to you. These need to be returned to me by
Wednesday, January 20 with full payment.

As mentioned by Greg Eames at our last gathering,
the “winter thing” is coming up in Maryland in January. 
If we can get 6 members to attend, we will get 2 dash
for cash points.  Contact Greg for details.

Since, this will be the last newsletter of 2009 Ginny
and I want to say thanks to everyone on staff for your
help.  We also want to thank those who are jam’s, just a
member, for helping when needed, for attending many
of our and other chapter activities, for leading rides, and
just being a part of the fun.

Ride safe on 2,3, or 4 wheels

Mike and Ginny

live and what we do. It’s great to be able to go where I
want, when I want (as long as it’s okay with Dee).
 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL!!
 
  One other thought;
  We are planning on starting next year’s Dash for Cash
out with a bang by attending the Maryland district’s
Winterthing in Ocean City, Maryland from the 7th to the
9th of January. I have heard that it is a good time, but the
more of us that go, the more fun we’ll have. If anybody
is interested or has questions, contact me.

Greg & Dee Eames, Assistant Chapter Directors
 

The worlds first GPS*

*(Global Positioning Star)

ACD, from page 1

CD, from page 1

Don & Gail Lyons 26th 24 years
Ralph & Carol Emilo27th 47 years

December

Renee’ Ottman 3rd
Charlie Martens 3rd
Mike Schelkun 9th
Elaine O’Leary 11th
Jean Read 14th
Larry Barber 15th
Bob Bacon 16th
Marsha Boccacci 21st
Gary Bristol 22nd
Ginny Schelkun 25th
Mary Barber 27th
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Wise Men December Ride Schedule  (See page 9 for full schedule)

Date Day Place Address Time & Place
1st Tue Yianni’s1 20 Pixley Rd. 6:30 PM @ BKW
7th Sat. Breakfast at Elm Grove 730 Elmgrove Rd. 8:00 AM there
8th Tue Bill Gray’s 3240 Chili Ave. 6:30 PM @ BKW
15th Tue. Slayton Place 54 Slayton Aue. 6:30 PM @ BKW
17th Thu.. Chapter “W” Gathering 730 Elmgrove Rd. 6:00 PM there
22th Tue. Jay’s Diner 2612 W. Henrietta Rd. 6:30 PM @ BKW
25th Fri. Stable Bethleham, Judea 6:30 PM @ BKW
29th Tue.. Riders Choice 6:30 PM @ BKW
Jan.
2nd Sat. Breakfast at Elm Grove 730 Elmgrove Rd. 8:00 AM there
5th Tue.. Ezzy’s Rest. 885 Buffalo Rd. 6:30 PM @ BKW
12th Tue Krony’s Pizza (Spt.) 2139 N. Union 6:30 PM @ BKW

BKW = Burger King West, Pixley Rd., near Buffalo Rd., CR= Charlie Riedel’s Rt. 96, just south of the Thruway

This space reserved for the Ladies
Corner, Co-riders Corner, or some kind

of corner, page, epistle or whatever SHE
wants to call it.

So, who’s gonna write it?

RECIPES

SHOPPING

TRIP

LATEST GRANDKID
PICTURE

CO-RIDER COMFORTS

AND TIPS

Please ladies, don’t fight over this opportunity!

H  E  L  P  !

Meet at BKW at 6:30 PM to ride as a group or meet at the restaurant about 7:00 PM.

2010 UPCOMING REGIONAL RALLIES
January 7-9. 2010 Winter Thing Ocean City Maryland
June 30 July 3, 2010 Wing Ding 32 Des Moines, Iowa
July 22-24, 2010 New England Districts Rally Gorham, NH
August 5-7, 2010 NY/NJ Bi-State Rally Bridgewater, NJ
August 26-28, 2010 Pennsylvania District Rally Johnstown, PA

We will see you on Saturday, Jan.
2rd at Elm Grove Family Restau-
rant.  They will start taking our
food orders about 8:30 AM.  Come
for the fun, food, and fellowship.
A great way to start the month.

Endless coffee



GWRRA-NY “W”
Website

The place for news
between the news.
www.gwrra-nyw.org
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Breaking News from National…
long, long time ago (33 years) in a galaxy far,
far away (Phoenix, Arizona), I was a much
younger man. I had all my hair and it was

mostly brownish, if you can believe that.
Anyway, 6 other good people and I
started GWRRA in a local “Denny’s’’
restaurant. The purpose was to bring
together folks that rode Gold Wings and
wanted to learn more about them and
have fun doing it. We rode all day ... whenever we could,
and had a great time. And, believe it or not, we hardly
ever rode to a Dairy Queen.

I look back on those days with a great deal of fondness.
Everyone had a passion for this “way of life,” and we
were all proud of what GWRRA was, and could become.
Back then, motorcycle safety wasn’t part of discussions
any “knowledgeable” biker had. We were, however,
very interested in the Skills thereof ... even though a few
of us felt we knew everything there was to know about
skillful riding. After all, we had been riding since we were
born.
 
Someone came up with Bike Games at our first Wing
Ding and lo and behold, there was a LOT of stuff about
skill-full riding that we hadn’t learned! And, as is usual
today, it took the “kids” to show us our ignorance. About
that time, the MSF was founded and we, as an
organization, jumped on their bandwagon with both
wheels. And thus was born the concept of a Rider
Education Division of GWRRA ... a Division that became
the envy of many biking organizations today.
 
Thinking of those early days, reminds me how important
it was for us to be the best we could be ... and when we
learned how to share our experiences and skills with
others, we really started clicking as a group. And boy
did we grow! Personally and as an organization! 
 
Now, I look around and see that we are in 52 countries
and have over 74,000 Members in this organization,
and I wonder ...

Do these Members today still feel the way we did? Do
they still want to learn and become all they can with their
motorcycle? Do they still have pride in what GWRRA

has accomplished, because of themselves? Do they still
enjoy sharing with others? Are they still learning from the
“kids”? Do they still have the passion ............ ?

GWRRA has always been about the people. The bikes
just brought us together. And a finer bunch of people
can’t be found. Now the questions are, have you hugged
your bike today? Have you shared your GWRRA
experience with another? Have your accomplishments
within GWRRA given you pride? Hasn’t that pride made
a better organization? 
 
The legacy of GWRRA, that you and I leave behind, is
all about us and our efforts. People won’t know it unless
we tell them, unless we share, and thereby grow the
legacy.

If you want to leave behind a good legacy for your
children and your friends that you’ve yet to meet, just
share GWRRA with them. You, and they, will be glad
you did.
 
Ride safely and well.
 
Paul Hildebrand
Founder, GWRRA

More National on page 10
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Region B News
From the Region Assistant Directors

Dave & Crystal Godin

Dave & Crystal Godin

Here is a fantastic FUN OPPORTUNITY to help all our districts reach positive growth. For the
second year, the New York District is hoping to recruit volunteers to work the

GWRRA SPONSORED Booth
28th Annual Cycle World International Motorcycle Show:

Where
Jacob K. Javits Convention
Center
655 West 34th Street
New York, NY 10001
www.javitscenter.com

This is a great opportunity to have fun meeting new motorcycle enthusiast and promoting GWRRA at
the same time. Please consider volunteering TODAY!
Contact: Bob & Cathy Turner, NY ADD’s (631)-368-8982 : bob.turner@electrograph.com

The New York International Motorcycle Show exhibits the latest motorcycles models and accessories including
apparel, ATV accessories, fairing and parts, goggles and eyewear, helmets, leather, novelties, off road products,
parts and performance products. Buy online tickets and save!

Online Ticketing: 1-800-331-5706

When
 Friday, January 22, 2010 Noon - 9:00pm
 Saturday, January 23, 2010 - 9:00am - 9:00pm
 Sunday, January 24, 2010 - 9:00am - 5:00pm

Yes, it’s that time. All autumn décor
is put away and plans are forming to
celebrate the upcoming winter
holidays.  This time of year can be

quite hectic for some with shopping,
decorating and preparing for family and visiting
guests.

Within GWRRA, we are a family.  We all share a
similar goal: to have fun, be safe and acquire
knowledge with our friends, our motorcycling
family. As far as relatives go, there will be
disagreements.  Just think back a few days ago
to Thanksgiving, was everything picture perfect
the entire day?  At times, we must come to the
conclusion we agree to disagree.  Take this time
to reflect on 2009. Could you have treated

another volunteer within the organization with
more respect?  Could a situation been handled
better or with less friction?  Are you carrying

resentment towards
someone for a job well
done or not done well
enough? Would you like
to be treated in the
manner you have
treated others?  The
questions could go on

and on and this article could get quite lengthy.

Consider making your New Year’s resolution to
be kinder, have more patience and be less
aggressive to your co-workers, your friends,
family, including us…your GWRRA family.
Remember, we are all volunteers with a similar
focus.  Remember, this is supposed to be FUN!
So take a deep breath, take a step back and
relax.

On a higher note, Dave and I want to first and
foremost thank all who have welcomed us and

Region B News, cont. page 6
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Want Ad’s

One pair of  front progressive fork springs,
# 58-1501 - $100 Contact Ron Hinz 585-
615-7433

Complete Vetter System.  Only $300.
See info and pictures on Chapter W
website.   www.gwrra-nyw.com

2005 GL1800 with ABS, 20,792 Miles,
Dark Gray Metallic $15,000 or OBO.   (H)
585-343-5465 (W) 585-279-2115 See
www.gwrra-nyw.com for more info.

2005 Yamaha V Star Classic  - 650 CC
Windshield, Tool Bag on Windshield,
Headlamp and Turn Signal Visors, Crash
bars, Wind Wings, Leather Tank Cover,
Hard Saddlebags (Removable),
Passenger Backrest, Luggage Rack,
Spare Battery (New)

16,000 Well maintained, easy miles

Asking $4,500

Contact Linda/Jim Pearson
(Home) 315 589-5651- (Linda Cell) 585
281-5504 - (Jim Cell) 585 766-2880

Motorcycles and Motorcycle stuff

FOR SALE

FOR SALE

Chrome rear rim for GL1800 New and
never been on a bike. New price is
$525 will sell for $425. Steve Denton
518-654-6518. For sale: motorcycle
jack lift will lift a GL-1800 and balance
good. We have a trike now, so we
don’t have a use for it will sell for $75.
Cordura Padded Motorcycle Jacket,
Blue and Black, size 2x $40 or make
offer. Contact Steve Denton at:
snden@roadrunner.com (518) 654-
6518 (H)

For Sale - Chrome
rear rim for GL1800

New handlebars that bring the bars back
1 ½” and narrow the width 2” reducing
the rider’s back strain and allows for a
more relaxed style of riding for the rider
that is 5’ 10” or less and the Lady riders.
These handlebars are made of heavy-
duty steel tubing, have mandrel bends,
anti-vibration plugs in the bar ends,
welded stand-offs for the bar covers and
are chrome plated. All stock cable, wires
and hoses are used as well as the stock
handlebar covers.
They are brand new, these sell for $159
plus shipping.  Asking $125, my loss is
your gain.  Ask Goofy about installation.
CALL DEE-748-3962.

American Scissor Lift Table, Electric/
Hydraulic, Push Button Controls, 110 volt,
Lifting capacity 1,500 lbs.  Table top is
30.5 inches wide and 72.5 inches long.
Will lift from 3 inches to 55 inches high.  If
you are tired of crawling around on the
ground or driveway to do maintaince on
your Wing, this is for you. $400.00.  Call
Joe Skyner 585-453-9561

For Sale
2004 Honda 1100 Shadow Sabre Runs
great, very clean, 46,000 miles, two new
tires were put on in  the spring of 2009.
Always kept in a garage and covered.
Runs great, very clean, 46,000 miles, two
new tires were put on in  the spring of
2009.  Always kept in a garage and cov-
ered.
For more information contact Joe or Sue
Skyner.
Rochester, New York

$5,000.00
585-453-9561

HO train
stuff

585-352-1087
n2vy@rochester.rr.com

Engines,
Freight Cars,

Passenger Cars,
Track,

Buildings, etc. just in
time for Christmas!

made the first four months in our
region position fun and exciting.
We have met many new faces and
formed good friendships along
the way. And as we’ve stated
before, there’s so many more
friends to meet!

Secondly, our gratitude goes out
to all the “outgoing” District
Directors, Chapter Directors,
and their staff.  We, along with
the members, appreciate all the
hard work and dedication you
have given to this organization.

Third and lastly, we want to
congratulate all the incoming
District Directors and Chapter
Directors along with their staff.
We appreciate you volunteering
your time and efforts.  Can’t wait
and looking forward to working
with you in the New Year.

Have safe and healthy
Holidays and a

prosperous New Year.

Region B News, from page 5
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Next July, Gold Wings will take over downtown Des Moines, Iowa as Wing Ding makes not only its first
appearance in the Hawkeye State but its first appearance in a downtown setting along the riverbanks of the
Des Moines River!

Wing Ding 32 is scheduled for June 30 - July 3, 2010 at the Iowa Events Center. For your convenience, show
dates have been changed to Wednesday through Saturday to allow more weekend travel time! Registrations
are already rolling in at a record-breaking pace and we expect a great turnout as we prepare to ‘Meet in the
Middle’!

Iowa Events Center
The Iowa Events Center features four facilities and endless possibilities under one roof. You will be able to
browse the many vendors located in Hy-Vee Hall and Halls B&C of Veterans Memorial Coliseum - almost
150,000 square feet of exhibit space!  You can take a load off or get a bite to eat in Hall A of the Veterans
Memorial Auditorium where the food court along with a stage for live entertainment will be setup throughout
the event!

Other important facts about the center include:
• Connected to over 4 miles of climate-controlled Skywalks.
• Over 1700 hotel rooms in downtown; 9,000 metro-wide
• Over 80 downtown restaurants
• Over 9100 parking spaces
• 1300 parking spaces on-site plus street closures and an adjacent multi-level garage all FREE to Wing Ding
attendees!

Within walking distance of hotels, restaurants, shops, salons and more, we think you’ll agree that the excitement
of Wing Ding coupled with the ambience of a downtown setting make for what is sure to be an exciting event!

Region B (along with Regions I & J) is responsible for helping Region E with Security Support as well.

Tentative schedule for the Light Parade will be Thursday July 1, 2010
7:00 PM - 9:00 PM Light Parade Staging/Classification
9:30PM Light Parade
10:00PM Light Parade Judging and Awards

Tentative schedule for the Grand Parade will be Friday July 2, 2010
5:30 PM Staging & Parade

Wing Ding is Going
Downtown!

Region B Responsibilities: Light Parade and Grand Parade
(with assistance from Regions I & K)
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Gregg MillerFor those of you who
attended our October
gathering, the topic

presented dealt with traction hazards.

During the fall season, several traction hazards can
combine to result in a dangerous “cocktail”. Oil, water,
sand, gravel, and fallen leaves have their own dangers,
but mixing them just raises the stakes. We all know that
during the regular riding season, oil on a road is
something to avoid by riding in the inside and outside
third of the lane. Even when the road is dry, it’s hard to
determine if oil is fresh and a danger at 55 mph. And the
danger in taking a curve too fast can be multiplied when
sand and/or gravel are unexpectedly present.

Now let’s add dry or wet leaves to the mix. This
time of year, leaves in the road can hide other hazards -
potholes and other objects that could affect steering.
Leaves can also mask objects near the shoulder, like
small animals, roadkill, broken pavement, trash, etc.
Blowing leaves can also mask our vision if a gust of
wind throws them in our faces.

Always remember to keep safe following distances,
continually scan ahead, and be prepared for that gust of
wind when leaves are crossing your path.

This month’s topic deals with the common link
between an Emergency Medical Technician’s (EMT’s)
jump bag and our own safety apparel.

I brought in my own jump bag from former EMT
days to this month’s gathering. I still carry it in the Jeep
just in case of emergencies. There are items in that bag
that I can’t use on anyone other than immediate family
members, but still, it holds items useful in other instances.

The bag includes a ladder splint, roll bandages, gauze
pads, trauma sheers, bite stick, BP cuff, stethoscope,
latex gloves, CPR mask, bag-valve mask, paper and
surgical tape – you get the picture. How does all of this
relate to a rider and co-rider? Very simply put, what we

wear while riding can help minimize injuries and potential
loss of life in case of an accident, the way an EMT’s
jump bag provides tools to help them treat a patient in
the field, and hopefully save a life.

For those of you who attended the 2009 Bi-State
Rally in Norwich, NY and observed the accident scene
scenario played out, you noticed how all EMS providers
worked together with the riders group who came upon
the accident scene first. Once fire and medic arrived, I
hope you tuned in on how the EMTs took care of the
accident victims, especially the two on the motorcycle.

Helmet laws are disputed across the country, and
many of our riding brothers and sisters are all too willing
to believe they can survive a serious head injury incurred
in an accident. Veteran actor Gary Busey was fortunate
to survive a crash after sustaining a serious head injury
several years ago. But unfortunately, he didn’t learn from
it. “Brain buckets”, as helmets have been nicknamed in
the past, serve not only to keep our skulls from being
broken in an accident, but they also serve as cervical
spine stabilization. There’s no great quality of life to
survive a serious head injury without a helmet if you’re
paralyzed due to a broken cervical spine.

For those of us who have completed the first aid/
CPR training, removal of a helmet from an injured
motorcyclist is a no-no, only to be done by trained
EMTs. It’s a two-person operation, and is replaced by
other methods to keep the cervical spine in alignment
during transport to a hospital. Helmet removal is normally
done only when there is danger of a compromised
airway. So don’t attempt to do this yourself if you come
across an accident scene!

Our other personal safety clothing consisting of
jeans, over the ankle footwear, jackets (with or without
body armor), and gloves all serve a similar purpose –
to help protect our body parts from injury within the
scope of their construction.

So keep up the good work by wearing the proper
clothing, and safety gear. That goes for those who are
putting off winterizing their bikes for as long as they
can; and for those of us who already have, and are
looking forward to next season.

Happy Thanksgiving to everyone,  — Gregg
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Date Restaurant Address Additional Info.

Dec 1 Yianni’s 120 Pixley Rd. 426-1900

Dec 8 Bill Gray’s 3240 Chili Ave. 889-8260

Dec 15 Slayton Place 54 Slayton Ave. 352-0260

Dec 22 Jay’s Diner 2612 W. Henrietta Rd. 424-3710

Dec 29 Rider’s Choice

Jan 5 Ezzy’s Rest 885 Buffalo Rd. 436-9340

Jan 12 Krony’s Pizza (Sprt) 2139 N. Union St. 352-1199; In the plaza

Jan 19 Lighthouse Diner (Sprt) 500 S. Union St. 352-7805; US31 & SR259

Jan 26 Char-Broil House 1395 Island Cottage Rd. 663-3860

Feb 2 Olympia Fam Rest 2380 Lyell Ave. 429-6231

Feb 9 Jim & Ralph’s 904 Elmgrove Rd. 247-7220

Feb 16 Town & Country  Rest 3205 Chili Ave. 889-9133

Feb 23 Hilton Fam Rest 52 Hovey St., Hilton 392-4700; Off of Railroad Ave.

Mar 2 Bill Gray’s 1225 Jefferson Rd. 424-2350

Mar 9 Yianni’s 120 Pixley Rd. 426-1900

Mar 16 Stoney’s Fam Rest 2005 Lyell Ave. 254-5200

Mar 23 Abe’s Rest 5232 West Ridge Rd. 352-9420

Mar 30 Slayton Place 54 Slayton Ave. 352-0260

Apr 6 Char-Broil House 1395 Island Cottage Rd. 663-3860

Apr 13 Mike’s NY Diner 3423 Winton Place 475-1863

Apr  20 Millhouse Rest 3670 Lake Rd. 637-7050;  SR104 & SR19

Apr 27 Ezzy’s Rest 885 Buffalo Rd. 436-9340

(*BKW is the parking lot south of Burger King on Pixley Rd. in Gates.)
 Version 1a, November 1, 2009

2009-10 Winter Ride Schedule
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Meet at BKW at 6:30 PM to ride as a group or meet at the restaurant about 7:00 PM.
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If you click on an e-mail address or web
site address when reading The Winger as
a PDF file,  your browser or e-mail pro-

gram opens.

I know, you knew that all along.

COOL!

Send your news articles
and/or ads to

Newseditor-Al@gwrra-nyw.org
Due by the 25th

This will be an exciting year as Wing Ding will
take place in a downtown setting at a convention
center as opposed to a fairground setting.  This
will make for an intimate, upscale setting more
suitable for that of your annual international
gathering!

The City of Des Moines is very enthusiastic and
is rolling out the red carpet in anticipation of
the event including closing off 5th Avenue in
front of the venue to allow for more parking
and provide an area for the demo rides, etc.
They have also designated an entire multi-level
‘Park & Ride’ garage which will be available free
for Wing Ding attendees.  They are still finalizing
the details of their welcome party but it will
likely be at a large casino/track next to Bass
Pro (no capacity limits).  We are also working
with them to integrate GWRRA events into the
community more such as doing the light parade
at a suburban location featuring a farmers
market, live music, etc.  We are also looking to
do the Drill Team performance at the end of
the Grand Parade which will go out to another
suburb who is hosting a festival/celebration that
evening.

Those staying downtown (including all of you)
will be within walking distance and will have the
benefit of the downtown skywalk system to
avoid the summer heat! This will also help reduce
association costs related to vehicles, vans, etc.

Region B
Responsibilities:
(cont. from page 7)

Featured Associate at Home Office
 

by Edward Price 
Marketing Director 

 
y history with GWRRA began way back
at Wing Ding 1, when they were looking
for volunteers. I volunteered for the off-

bike games and helped folks change in and out of
rain gear along 16th street at the Point Hilton during
the first Wing Ding in 1979. That’s when I got to
meet Paul and Shirley (GWRRA’s Founders) and
the best people from around the country who drove
these huge motorcycles called Gold Wings.
 
The very next year I found myself in Denver, owning
a Gold Wing and the first Area Rep for
Colorado; proceeded to become the state director
there and later GWRRA’s Executive Director from
1991-1996.
 
After a short leave, returning to college to get my
degree in Business Management Systems and
doing a few other things, I returned to GWRRA in
2001, as its Event Manager and now serve as its
Marketing Director.
 
Some of my job duties include: searching/managing
Member benefits, marketing GWRRA internally and
externally, finding/negotiating Wing Ding sites,
publishing the Wingin’ It e-Newsletter, as well other
social media, and assisting in some operational
aspects of GWRRA. 
 
I am currently divorced and have two grown sons,
Danny and David. One has my three
grandchildren—Mackenzie, 10; Nolan, 6; and
Landon, almost 2! In my spare time, I enjoy
traveling, dancing, cooking, and music.

I’m here to help; and if I can ever assist you, please
let me know.
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Come join the breakfast fun at the Elmgrove Family
Restaurant the first Saturday
of every month at 8:30 AM.

The Elm Grove Family Restaurant
730 Elmgrove Rd. just off Rt. 531.

It is north of Rt. 531 on
the east side of the road next door to a 7-11.

If you cross Lyell Rd. say oops and turn around.

Open for Dinner
Elm Grove Family Resturant is open for dinner

Tuesdays thru Saturday.

Breakfast at Elm Grove
GWRRA NATIONAL

Executive Director Melissa
Nordeoff

NORTHEAST REGION “B”
Region B Director Earl & Lorrane Knight
Region B Ast. Director Dave & Crystal Godin
Treasurer Joel Johnson
Rider Educators Keith & Elaine Price
Trainer Ed & Dottie Bahrenburg
MED Coordinators Joe & Donna Wheeler
MAD Coordinators Keith & Kathleen Eddy
PR Mort & Ruth Smith
COY Coordinators & COY Dan  & Ruthann Camire
2009-10 COY Mike & Nancy Mandell
CPR/FA Tim & Anna Grimes
Webmaster Tom Evans
Region Newsletter Editor Debbie Casale

NEW YORK DISTRICT
District Director Paul & Suzette Wood
Assistant District Director Rocco & Karen Cole
Assistant District Director Bob & Kathy Turner
District Ambassador Will & Carol O’Brien
District Treasurer Jack & Donna Seeley
District Educator Dan & Kathy Corby
Assistant Rider Educator OPEN
COY Coordinators Rich & Lois Brown
District COY 2008 Unfilled position
District MAD Coordinator Joe & Marsha

Gaworecki
District Membership

Coordinators Pete & Marielle
St. Amour

The next Gathering will be
December 24, 2009

Elmgrove Family Restaurant
730 Elmgrove Rd. just off Rt. 531 north
of Rt. 531 on the east side of the road

next door to a 7-11.   If you cross Lyell
Rd. say oops and turn around.

Dinner Meeting schedule:

Meet and eat at 6:00 PM

– Meeting about 7:00 PM

Newsletter Editor Phil Coons
District Public Relations Linda Waterman
District Webmistres Suzette Wood
District Newsletter Editor Will O’Brien

NEW YORK CHAPTER “W”
Chapter Director Mike & Ginny Schelkun
Assistant Chapter Director Greg & Dee Eames
Treasurer and Supplies Diane Hill
Ride Coordinator OPEN
Ride Safety Education John Kent
Membership Bob Bacon
Newsletter Editor Allen Skiles
Dinner Meeting, RSVP Diane Hill
Photo Album OPEN
Sunshine Club Linda Hellman
Birthdays/Anniversaries Linda Hellman
50/50 Raffle Kathy Jordan
Door Prizes Janey Miller and

Karen Hockenberry
Web Master Allen Skiles

GWRRA Leaders
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Merry Christmas from the
staff of

GWRRA-NYW
Rochester, NY

Dee, where’s
 my hat?


